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Key dates in 2022 On behalf of the CRANE Team
For more information on this NHS England, Wales and 
Northern Ireland  funded programme of work contact us on:

T: 020 7869 6139 
E: crane@rcseng.ac.uk | 
W: www.CRANE-Database.org.uk | @CRANE_news

Thoughts or suggestions? Why not drop us an email at 
CRANE@rcseng.ac.uk

25 Feb : Deadline for data entry for Dashboard.
31 Mar: National data opt outs has been extended.

1 Apr : Deadline for data entry for preliminary report. 

Key milestones information: 
https://www.crane-database.org.uk/resources/data-
collection-milestones-for-2022/

The CRANE Database 2021 Annual 
Report is Live!

We are delighted to announce that we published 
the CRANE 2021 Annual Report in December 2021.

You can download your copy of the report here.

Thank you to the cleft services in England, Wales 
and Northern Ireland for the collection and 
submission of data into the CRANE Database!

A summary of findings for patients
and parents/carers, written in 
collaboration with CLAPA, is available
to download here.

Want to create a local action plan for 
your cleft team to drive quality 

improvement? Click here to look at 
our CRANE Local Action Plan 2021

Hold the Date for our
“Making it Better” Session

Monday 7 February 2022
10:30 – 12:00

An opportunity to raise your questions for 
CRANE before the Q3 2021/22 Dashboard 
& preliminary CRANE report deadlines.

Email us at crane@rcseng.ac.uk to express 
interest or to register for this session.

https://www.rcseng.ac.uk/privacy-policy/
mailto:crane@rcseng.ac.uk
https://twitter.com/CRANE_news
http://www.crane-database.org.uk/
mailto:crane@rcseng.ac.uk
http://www.crane-database.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/CRANE_news
mailto:CRANE@rcseng.ac.uk
https://www.crane-database.org.uk/news/national-data-opt-outs/
https://www.crane-database.org.uk/resources/data-collection-milestones-for-2022/
https://www.crane-database.org.uk/reports/crane-database-2021-annual-report/
https://www.crane-database.org.uk/reports/crane-database-2021-summary-of-findings-for-patients-and-parents-carers/
https://www.crane-database.org.uk/resources/crane-local-action-plan-2021/
mailto:crane@rcseng.ac.uk

